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15th August 2022 

 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 
RE: New S1 Students 
 
We are very much looking forward to seeing our new S1 students on Wednesday. Although 
they will understandably be nervous, we hope that they are also excited about joining 
Berwickshire High School. 
 
On arriving at school, S1 students should go to the assembly hall. Staff will be on hand to 
point them in the right direction. In the assembly hall, students will be given their 
timetable, a locker number and school tie. 
 
Enjoy the last day of the holiday and we will see you on Wednesday. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Mr B. Robertson 
Rector 
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